Shepherd University Student Supervisor of the Year Award

To nominate a supervisor of a student employee for the Student Supervisor of the Year Award, student employees need to provide for each nominee a nomination letter no longer than two pages.  At the top of the letter, please include the supervisor’s name and the department in which the supervisor works as well as the name(s) of the student(s) who are nominating the supervisor.

Please submit all nominations to Student Employment via e-mail (mwillaue@shepherd.edu) by no later than March 13, 2015.  The week of April 12, 2015 is National Student Employee Recognition week and the presentation of these awards will be made during that week.  The specific day and time will be announced in April.

